
Item no. PCE111903-0901

General Product Information

Dimensions LxWxH 642x519x460 cm

Age group 4+

Play capacity (users) 9

Colour options

Wow! The Makalu is a fantastic structure that 
attracts children from afar. The activities 
encourage children to play longer and come 

back more often. The Makalu offers ample 
climbing and sliding for active children. The 

varied climbing units train proprioception and 
cross-body coordination which are fundamental 
for children's cross-modal perception and, for 

instance, reading skills. The slides and the 
banister bars are thrilling paths to return to the 
ground. Jacob's ladder offers climbing with a 

cognitive challenge, when children figure out 
how to move their bodies to reach the top. 

Apart from climbing and sliding, there are plenty 
of opportunities for social play that will help 
children to build important social and emotional 

skills, and will motivate children to play for 
longer.
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Item no. PCE111903-0901

Installation Information

Max. fall height 221 cm

Safety surfacing area 48.5 m²

Numbers of installers 
(persons)

2

Total installation time 17.6

Excavation volume 1.21 m³

Concrete volume 0.34 m³

Footing depth (standard) 85 cm

Shipment weight 551 kg

Anchoring options In-ground

Warranty Information

Panels of 19mm EcoCore™. EcoCore™ is a 
highly durable, eco friendly material, which is not 
only recyclable after use, but also consists of a 

core produced from 100% recycled material.

The ELEMENTS roofs are made of recyclable 
PE with a minimum wall thickness of 5mm to 
ensure high durability in all climates around the 

world. The steel pipes are hot dip galvanised 
inside and outside for maximum durability.

Sails of commercial 95 high density PE knitted 
specially for sun-shade structures. The sails are 
treated with UV stabilizers to ensure a long life-

time. The sails are supported by a hot dip 
galvanised steel frame and tightened by 

stainless steel devices.

ELEMENTS decks are made of 17.8mm thick 
HPL supported by a unique designed aluminium 
frame with multiple attachment options by usage 

of aluminium connectors. The main posts are 
made of high quality pre-galvanised steel with 

powder coated top finish. Post tops are closed 
with caps of UV stabilised nylon (PA6).

Steel activities are hot dip galvanised and 
optional with a powder coated top finish.

The slides are available in either moulded PE in 
different colours or in full stainless steel AISI304 
t= 2mm.
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EcoCore HDPE Lifetime

Post 10 years

HPL decks 10 years

Sun shading sails 2 years

Spare parts guaranteed 10 years



* Max fall height | ** Total height | *** Safety surfacing area * Max fall height | ** Total height

Click to see 1:100 ratio TOP VIEW Click to see 1:100 ratio SIDE VIEW
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https://s3.eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/s3.kompan.redhost.dk/prod/PCE111903_Footprint_EN.pdf
https://s3.eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/s3.kompan.redhost.dk/prod/PCE111903_Side_EN.pdf
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